
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Volume 16 Number 32                             SAN ANTONIO ALAMO AREA LOCAL                                        May 14,2020  
Chris Rincon – President                                                                                                     Fred Duncan - Vice President  
Chrisrincon0195@yahoo.com                                                                                                                 Fredapwu0195vp@yahoo.com 

 
 

Payment of Retroactive Pay 
 

Retroactive payments for the pay increases under 
the 2018-2021 Collective Bargaining Agreement, 
have been scheduled for pay period 18-2020, 
paycheck dated September 4, 2020 – barring any 
issues or unexpected systems changes.  
 
Under the terms of the 2018-2020 National 
Agreement, employees will receive four retroactive 
pay increases: 
 

1.3% effective November 24, 2018 (2.3% for PSEs) 
$624 or $0.30/hour COLA retroactive to 
August 31, 2019 for career employees 

1.1% effective November 23, 2019 (2.1% for PSEs) 
$166 or $0.08/hour COLA retroactive to 
February 29, 2020 for career employees 


